
We are a lodging facility in Anderson Valley in business for over 25 years. We don’t support opening up 

tourism so soon. We think it is irresponsible to our communities. We had understood that the Board of 

Supervisors and Dr. Doohan were going to take a more measured approach to this.  
If it is opened on June 12th, we will continue as we have been and open as we feel it safe.  
Thank you all for your amazing work and support to keep our county as safe as it is and for exuding the 

confidence that you will open on a calculated schedule for the safety of our communities. 
 
Anne Bennett 

 


